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Director's Greeting

Welcome to the inaugural issue of the
New York Medical College alumni e-
newsletter. We are happy to share with
you all the great things that are
happening at NYMC—on campus, in the
lab, out at our affiliates and at our
engaging alumni events. We’ll keep you
currenton NYMC news and hope you
continue to keep us updated and stay in
touch.

With warmest wishes,

Diane Krusko, M.B.A.

Director, University Alumni Relations

NY Metro Alumni Gathering Cruise

- T 1 ===  On June 25th, New York Metro Area
alumni gathered on the World Yacht
"The Princess" as it set sail around the
Statue of Liberty and afforded other
unforgettable sights of New York Harbor
and camaraderie.
Photos »

NYMC Bids Farewell to the
Class of 2014

d s With traditional academic fanfare, pomp
¥ and circumstance, cheers and ovations,
New York Medical College bade farewell

to the Class of 2014 at the 155th
Commencement exercises on May 22
in Carnegie Hall.

More »

NYMC Announces Academic Affiliation with
Saint Michael’s Medical Center

NYMC is proud to announce an
academic affiliation designating Saint
Michael’s Medical Center (SMMC) as a
teaching site for NYMC’s medical
education program. The affiliation brings
a mutual benefit to both SMMC and
NYMC. It provides SMMC with world-
class academic resources and
additional medical expertise to support
excellent clinical programs. NYMC in
turn will have access to a clinical venue
in Essex County, NJ, expanding the

https://legacy.nymc.edu/AlumniAndDevelopment/newsletter/0714/index.html
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You Are Invited to a Special Event

DEADLY
MEDICINE G
H:"E! ER

At

Alumni Reunion

New York Medical College is honored to host
the United States Holocaust Memorial
Museum'’s exhibition Deadly Medicine:
Creating the Master Race. The exhibit will
be on display July 15 through September 3.
Please join us for a featured lecture and
panel discussion on August 3rd from 12pm —
3pm at NYMC’s 19 Skyline Drive building in
Hawthorne, NY. CME creditis available.
More »

The 131st anniversary of the School of
Medicine Alumni Association was celebrated
at the Reunion Banquet on Sunday, May 18
at the Sheraton Hotel in New York City. The
gala event was attended by more than 360
guests.

More »

Stephen J. Ferrando, M.D., is Named Chairman of the
Department of Psychiatry and Behavioral Sciences

Stephen J. Ferrando, M.D., a nationally
recognized physician, researcher, author and
educator, has been named chairman of the
Department of Psychiatry and Behavioral
Sciences at New York Medical College and
director of Psychiatry at Westchester Medical
Center.

More »

NYMC gets $1.6 million from the Biomedical
Advanced Research and Development
Authority (BARDA) for research to develop
new influenza vaccines.

More »

American Society of Nephrology (ASN)
Career Development Grant awarded to
NYMC faculty member.

More »
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residency options for its students, as well
as access to a large group of
experienced physicians in a spectrum of
specialties.

More »

In addition to teaching and conducting
research, New York Medical College
faculty lecture, receive prestigious
awards, serve as board members and
chair noteworthy committees. To view
recent faculty accomplishments, click
here.

We would love to share your most recent
news and accomplishments in our next
issue of the Chironian. If you have any
professional accomplishments or
developments, published a book, or
have any family news to share we would
love to hear from you. Please click here
to share your updates with us to be
included in our class notes.

In The News

Ways To Give

Give to NYMC
deav

As leaders in a variety of specialties and
fields, New York Medical College’s faculty
have been called upon by media outlets to
serve as experts on cutting edge topics,
events and news stories. Click here to see
the latest offerings of NYMC in the News.

There are numerous ways to give to New
York Medical College that suit your business
and/or philanthropic goals and your financial
resources. Here are some of the most
popular options: give to the annual fund; an
existing scholarship, research, or academic
fund; participate in the annual Founder's
Dinner Gala; make a planned gift; or
establish an endowment fund.

For more information, please contact the

Office of Development or call (914) 594-4550.

Give now.

https://legacy.nymc.edu/AlumniAndDevelopment/newsletter/0714/index.html
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